
Hill, J.J.-Views on Reciprocity Apr. 28, 1906 

Frederick J. Whiting to J.J.Hil1. 

"I trust you have received a number of copie 
of - The Internation containing the remarks that 
you very kindly furnished me on the subject 
of Reciprocity with Canada." 

"I trust you will accept my sincere thanks 
for the article in the April .-.. number." 
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